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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
As individuals that are supposed to
represent the people of Texas, it is
reprehensible that you are blatantly
attempting to gerrymander
districting in Texas to silence the
voice of any group of Texas state
residents. It is a vile and
underhanded attempt to cheat
electoral fairness and to stack the
Texas government with only
individuals that will agree with the
current administration's racist,
sexist, classist, anti-science, and
anti-education stance. If these
representatives can win their
electoral races without manipulation
of the voting pool, then it is
obvious that they do not represent
Texans in a fair or equitable manor.
Nor are their stances or opinions in
line with the majority of Texas
voters. At its most basic sense this
is an attempt to cheat the electoral
system and strip people of one of
their basic rights.  If this process
is allowed to continue, the only
recourse of the people will be to
seek legal action against the
legislators involved.  As a voter in
Texas, this does not represent me or
my vote.  You swore to represent the
state, so represent us instead of
your own agenda.






